
LOW HILL NURSERY SCHOOL  
Jenks Avenue, Low Hill. Wolverhampton. WV10 9JN Tel. 558124  

Email: lowhillnurseryschool@wolverhampton.gov.uk 

Website: www.lowhillnursery.co.uk 

 

Mrs Natalie Showell 
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1st February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

School Closure Days 
 

Due to contractors being on site on Friday 17th February 2023, the school be closed to all 

pupils on this day. This has been decided for the health and safety of the children. We will 

be having the small kitchen off the reception area completely refurbished and new fire 

doors fitted at the entrance to Blossom Room. 

 

School will be closed the following week for the half term break and will re-open on Monday 

27th February 2023.  But the Nursery will also be closed on Friday 3rd March 2023 to allow 

all staff to attend a conference. 

 

Please accept my apologies for any inconvenience this may cause. 

 

Yours sincerely 

Natalie Showell 

Headteacher 
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